
PTA - T. E. A. M
TEAM are looking for new recruit to support in

organising events and making special memories for
our children, all while raising money to support the
school. If you are interested please come along to

our first meeting on Tuesday 10th at 3:30pm or drop
your contact details into the school office. 

https://ourladyrosary.org.uk/contact/

https://www.facebook.com/ourladyoftherosarypeterlee
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Welcome back!

I am writing to wish you all a happy and warm welcome back to
school and hope you have had a lovely summer. We welcome all
of the new families joining us this year and welcome a new
member of staff Mrs Newnes who will be working across school.
This year there are going to be lots of opportunities to come into
school and work with your child, so keep up to date by checking
our Facebook page!

Mrs White Head of School and Mrs Graham Executive
Headteacher

Early Years
We still have spaces in Nursery and Reception,
call into the office to find out more or call us on
0191 5862264.
We have both paid and free places for 2 - 4 year
olds!
Meet the team:

Classes this year:
Infant Building

Mrs Howe
Reception Class 

EYFS Lead

Mrs Howe - EYFS Lead                       Mrs Quinn  Reception Class

Mrs Robson       Mrs Jones       Miss Foreman
Nursery              Nursery              Nursery

Junior Building

Miss Lawrence
Year 1 

Phase 1 Lead Y1 -Y3

Mrs Jones
Year 2

Miss Howells
Year 3

Miss Mather
Year 4

Mrs Sweeney
Year 5

SENDCO

Mrs Henery
Year 6

Phase 2 Lead Y4 - Y6

Mrs Freer
Year 6


